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Students Iftar enhances communication and love in Ramadan

The Deanship of Student Affairs at Al Ain University of Science and Technology, Al Ain
Campus, organized a group Iftar for AAU’s students on the occasion of the Holy Month of

Ramadan.

The students spent fun times during their participation in games and entertainment competitions
organized by the Deanship after Iftar to break the routine of university life.

Dr. Ibtehal Aburezeq, Dean of Student Affairs, who attended the Iftar with the students
expressed her happiness with this event which held for the second time and said that, it is a
positive step sought by the Deanship of Student Affairs to be organized yearly to promote the
spirit of brotherhood and harmony among students, and create an environment of
communication between them.
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